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This consultation will be of most interest to

All England and Wales food and feed businesses, local and port health authorities, and other
stakeholders with an interest in food and feed safety. A separate, parallel, consultation has been
launched in Scotland by Food Standards Scotland (FSS). 

Consultation subject

Consultation on proposed routine amendments to Retained Regulation 2019/1793 which applies
a temporary increase of official controls and special conditions governing the entry into Great
Britain of certain food and feed of non-animal origin from certain countries.

Purpose of the consultation

To seek stakeholder comments on proposed amendments to the Annexes of Retained
Regulation 2019/1793. 

Consultation pack

This consultation pack provides the background information and details you will need to know
in order to respond to the questions in this consultation.

England and Wales

View Imported Food Consultation - Regulation 2019.1793.pdf as PDF (200.32 KB)

How to respond

Responses to this consultation should be marked ‘Regulation 2019/1793 consultation’ and be
sent to

in England: imported.food@food.gov.uk
or
in Wales: LASupportWales@food.gov.uk

Publication of response summary

https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/consultations/amendments-to-retained-regulation-20191793-controls-applied-to-imported-food-and-feed-not-of-animal-origin
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Within three months of a consultation ending we aim to publish a summary of responses
received and provide a link to it from this page.

You can find information on how we handle data provided in response to consultations in our
Consultations privacy notice.

Further information

This consultation has been prepared in accordance with HM Government Consultation Principles
. If an Impact Assessment has been produced, this is included in the consultation documents. If
no Impact Assessment has been provided, the reason will be given in the consultation document.

https://www.food.gov.uk/about-us/privacy-notice-consultations
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/consultation-principles-guidance

